
August 11, 2015 
 

Principal’s Report – Junior High 

Warrior Camp 

Warrior Camp was a success.  Approximately 75 students 

came and many parents as well.  Students and parents 

seemed pleased to receive schedules and information for 

the upcoming year.  All teachers were present except 

coaches (due to athletic practice). 

Registration 

Only 18 students did not come at all for registration. 

Textbooks 

Only 6th, 7th, and 8th grade math consumables and HS 

Spanish books have arrived. 

Paraprofessional position for Life Skills 

This position has not been filled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


